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Editor’s Corner 
 
 
New Column: Hawaii Corner 
I would like to welcome Dr. Jay Maddock, University of Hawaii at Manoa, School of Medicine, to the 
CJHP Editorial Board. Dr. Maddock will be authoring the CJHP column Hawaii Corner. 
 
CJHP Editors On the Move 
CJHP Editors Drs. Jeanne Freeman and Rick Ruddell are on the move. Dr. Freeman is leaving Chico 
State and going to Western Washington University. Dr. Ruddell is also leaving Chico State and going to 
Eastern Kentucky University. Good luck Jeanne and Rick! 
 
Correctional Health Book 
In June 2005, the CJHP published a themed issue on correctional health. Dr. Rick Ruddell and I are 
following up that issue with a book soon to be published (possibly as early as June 2007) by New Gate 
Press. Please check back later at the CJHP web site for information about the book. 
 
CJHP Special Issue on Health Disparities and Social Justice 
The Californian Journal of Health Promotion is planning to co-publish a Special Issue on Health 
Disparities and Social Justice with the Center for Research on Minority Health, MD Anderson Cancer 
Center. Manuscripts are by invitation only. The issue will also be published on CD-ROM and is 
scheduled for release in May 2007. 
 
Upcoming Professional Conferences: American School Health Association 
The 81st Annual American School Health Association Conference, July 9 - 13, 2007, will be held at the 
Ala Moana Hotel in Honolulu, Hawaii. The theme for the conference is, “Health Literacy in Many 
Cultures.” 
 
 
Mark Tomita 
Editor 
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